

May 31, 2012

## SOFTBALL ALBERTA

To St. Paul and Area Businesses:

Our St. Paul Minor Ball Pee Wee Girls team will be hosting provincials from July 13<sup>th</sup> - 15<sup>th</sup>, 2012. In order to ensure the success of this event we are seeking support from businesses that we support. We are looking for donations in the form of cash, gift cards, and/or other items that you are able to provide to help us out in any way.

Contributing businesses will be mentioned in our welcome letter to the participating teams, posted on the concession at the ball diamonds during the tournament and advertised in our local paper.

We would appreciate a response by June 15, 2012 by contacting Stacey at (780) 645-4518 or Mandy at (780) 645-0280. We thank you in advance for your consideration and your support for the St. Paul Minor Ball Pee Wee Girls.

Sincerely,

Angie Theroux

Mother at Large for

St. Paul Minor Ball Association

Pee Wee Girls